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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD)

EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR THE 

HAITI PROJECT “TOURISM PUBLIC ATTITUDES AND AWARENESS” (AE/379/10)

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Ms. America Bastidas, Advisor for Multilateral Affairs of the Ministry of Economy, Planning, and Development of the Dominican Republic, has the honor of requesting the approval of the Board for an extension of the project above whose start date was delayed due to the special consideration requested by Haiti at Management Board meeting of April 4, 2013 (Decision No.5: […] “Approve, on an exceptional basis and without setting a precedent, the use of the FEMCIDI resources assigned to this project to fund the hiring of the project coordinator”). In this regard, as the commencement of the project was delayed, the Management Board is consulted on the proposal to extend the end date of the project until August 30, 2015. This project was approved under the Haiti Fund created within the context of FEMCIDI after the earthquake of 2010 to assist with the reconstruction of the country. 
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, no later than July 30, 2014.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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